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Mikelle Morra

From: Ongman, Joanne [Joanne.Ongman@usdoj.gov]
Sent:  Tuesday, May 27, 2008 2:42 PM

To: George Li; Susan OConnell; Mikelle Morra; Joann Ekblad; David Krech; Jodi Cooper; Francis Gutierrez;
Howard Griboff; Janeese Parker

Cc: James Ball
Subject: FCC application status for the week of May 26, 2008 - EB 2008-18; 2008-20

Good Morning,

1. Please be advised that DOJ/FBI/DHS request that the following applications referenced in EB 2008-18 be REMOVED
from streamline:

ITC-214-20080508-00208 - Phone to Korea.
ITC-214-20080506-00211 - Virtual Voice Versatility, LLC

2. Please be advised that DOJ/FBI/DHS have NO OBJECTION to the FCC's grant of special temporary authorization
(STA) in ITC-STA-20080527-00240 involving FLAG-Vanco PROVIDED, however, that DOJ, FBI and DHS reserve their
right to comment on the underlying applications seeking FCC approval of the transfer of control of Vanco to FLAG in T/C
200800527-00239 and T/C 20080527-00241.

3. DOJ/FBI/DHS have NO OBJECTION to approval of the transfer of control related to Vizada, Inc.
described in ISP-PDR-20080501-00011; SES-T/C-20080307-00254 & 00255 referenced in EB Letter 08-18
PROVIDED that this response applies ONLY to the transfer of control and NOT to the grant of Vizada's
pending BGAN service/section 214 applications.

4. We have prepared a Deferral Letter in SES-T/C-20080501-00520 - Spacenet Services License Sub, Inc. - referenced
in EB Letter 08-20 to be emailed to you shortly, and request your assistance in filing this letter.

5. In addition, we are making a filing this week in Hughes Communications, Inc., referenced in EB letter 2007-55, and will
request your assistance in making this filing.

We appreciate your assistance with the above-referenced filings. Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thanks,

Joanne Ongman

5/28/2008



